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Aloha Chair Ige, Vice Chair Kidani, and members of the Senate Committee on Ways and
Means.

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in strong support of HB 2023.  The
passage of this bill is critical for the Hawai'i State Center for Nursing to continue services
to our Hawai'i nurses. The repeal of the Center for Nursing fees would in essence cause
the demise of our Center.

I ask that support HB2023.

Mahalo
   
Eileen Lovell, MSN, PHN
Assistant Professor
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